
 

 

Our ref: ABM/NSH 
Date: 20th September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
At Pudsey Grammar School we aim to offer an extensive programme of extra-curricular activities 
to encourage our students to either try something new or develop a particular hobby or interest. 
A range of enrichment opportunities are known to support your child’s wellbeing as well as their 
engagement with their academic journey through the key stages. 

 
There will be no cost to your child to participate in any of the Pudsey Grammar School extra-
curricular programmes on offer. 

 
Japanese culture has become a major influence in recent years so to promote and celebrate this 
students will meet on a weekly basis to learn and discuss various elements of Japan; history, 
culture, writing, reading, speaking, listening, music, television, food, etc. Led by a teacher who 
spent three years working in Japan, students will be immersed in Japanese tradition in a well 
structured series of lessons and enrichment activities. 

 
Activities include: learning to write Japanese, watching Japanese children’s tv shows and 
animations, tasting Japanese food, listening to Japanese music, researching historical events and 
figures from Japan, reading Japanese books and comics. 

Activity: Japanese Club 
Day: Thursday (Starting from Thursday 28th September, 2023) 
Time: 3:15pm – 4:30pm 
Location: Room 011 
Staff: Mr Pugh 

Please complete and return the Consent Form on Parentmail only if your child wishes to 
attend. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

     

Mr T Pugh                                                                 Mrs A.Burgum 
Teacher of Maths and Computing                    Assistant Headteacher - Personal Development 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 


